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New director of public health position 
1 message 

prbradford@hotmail.com <prbradford@hotmail.com> Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 5:48 PM 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, 
bostwo@edcgov.us 

Hello, 
We have been so disappointed and in fact disgusted with our county's public health department response to the COVID 
problem. Instead of using solid facts, appropriate scientific evidence, and transparency to appropriately handle the 
situation; our county public health department has done just the opposite. 
We don't need to add more beuracratic and unaccountable positions to our health department. 
Please vote no to add this position, do the right thing. 
Thanks, Pam and Roger Bradford 
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